
                                         

First DHR-ICMR Workshop 

Neonatal Nutrition:  Bench to Bedside 

Dear colleagues and friends, 

It gives us immense pleasure to announce that the Department of Neonatology, SGPGI is 

organizing a comprehensive Neonatal nutrition: Bench to bedside workshop which will be 

helpful for bed side clinical case management and decision making. It is a two day course 

conducted by experienced neonatologists on 15
th 

and 16
th

 April 2023 at Library complex, 

SGPGIMS, Lucknow. We request you to avail this opportunity in training of neonatal nutrition 

and/or pass on this information to your residents, friends and colleagues for the same. 

Details are as below- 

1. The registration fee is Rs. 2500/-. Please make a draft in the name of ' NEONATOLOGY 

SGPGI’ Acc. No.-38335266073 payable at Lucknow and send it to the office of Department 

of Neonatology, 4
th

 floor, PMSSY building, SGPGIMS, Raebareli Road, Lucknow. If local, 

crossed cheque may be sent to the same address. Please provide your contact telephone 

number and email id. 

2. Maximum Registrations: 50 (on first come first served basis) 

3. Last date of Registration: 10
th

 April 2023 

4. Venue and timing: Library Complex HG Auditorium, SGPGIMS, Lucknow, from 8.30 

a.m. onwards 

5. The tentative workshop schedule is attached. 

Please email us at neonatologysgpgi@gmail.com 

For further query please contact: 



Dr. Anita Singh, Additional Professor, Neonatology, SGPGIMS, Lucknow. 

Dr. Abhijeet Roy, Assistant Professor, Neonatology, SGPGIMS, Lucknow. 

Email.ID- neonatologysgpgi@gmail.com 

Phone No. 0522-2495750; 9415944133 

 

 

 


